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August 14, 2017 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State  
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th  Floor  
Albany, New York 12223 

 
RE:  Case 16-E-0560, Changes to Standardized Interconnection Requirements 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (“Con Edison” or the 

“Company”) is filing today with the Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) 
Addendum–SIR-10 to its Schedule for Electricity Service, P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity.   

 
Addendum-SIR-10 is being filed to reflect the Commission’s updated 

“Standardized Interconnection Requirements” (“SIR”), as approved in the Commission’s 
Order issued and effective August 2, 2017, in Case 16-E-0560, “Order Adopting 
Statewide Standardized Interconnection Forms” (the “Order”).  

 
As directed by Ordering Clause 2 of the Order, Addendum-SIR-10 is being filed 

on not less than two days’ notice to become effective on August 16, 2017.  As specified 
in Ordering Clause 3 of the Order, the Commission has waived the requirement for 
newspaper publication.  
 
      Very truly yours, 

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC. 
 
 
 
/s/  William A. Atzl, Jr. 
Director 
Rate Engineering 

Received: 08/14/2017


